



Students will be learning about different aspects of Nutrition and will be encouraged to 
participate in P.A.C.K. week.  Pack week encourages children to add different colors of fruits and 
veggies into their diet.  Eating a variety of colors of fruits and veggies ensures they get a variety 
of nutrients and minerals that they need to be healthy.  Please encourage your child to follow 
the USDA’s MyPlate eating guidance and participate in P.A.C.K. week here at Stratton School 
March 20th through the 24th.


 


